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REQUESTED BY FEBRUARY 1

Attached for your review is a draft letter to the Internal Revenue Service concerning
proposed regulations on automatic contribution arrangements, including qualified
contribution arrangements (QACAs) and eligible automatic contribution arrangements
(EACAS). [1] The letter requests clarification of several matters under the proposed
regulations identified by Institute members.

Please review the draft and provide any comments by Friday, February 1, 2008. Please also
let us know if you have additional questions that you would like included in the letter. You
may contact me at 202/218-3573 (adriggs@ici.org) or Mary Podesta at 202/326-5826
(podesta@ici.org).

Anna Driggs
Assistant Counsel
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Attachment

endnotes

[1] See Memorandum to Pension Members No. 65-07, [21941], dated November 9, 2007.
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